From: Whitney Bowley

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No to Northern Pass
Date: Monday, December 18, 2017 1:14:10 PM

Whitney Bowley
4 Cottage St
Exeter, NH 03833

December 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Are we to sell all of what makes NH beautiful? This ugly scar on our scenic vistas is too big a price to
pay. If they buried the lines, like we all should, then | might have given them a chance. This needs to
stop happening. Vote No.

Sincerely,
Whitney Bowley
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